
  
CHRISTIAN EDUCATION BOARD 

  
As the Christian Education Board is now working in an advisory capacity with Pastor Abby, please 
see her report for an account of the work done in Children and Family Engagement. 
 
 
 
 
The following excerpt is from Pastor Abby’s report 
  
In June, we sent our first young adult delegate to CBOQ’s Assembly. CBOQ invited churches to add 

a young adult delegate as a way of encouraging participation from the emerging generation in our 

denomination. Helen Lenz represented us well. 

  

Our summer camp was held here at Blythwood from July 15-19. We welcomed the team from 

Murfreesboro back for their eighth year with us. It’s always sad to say goodbye to the campers at the 

end of the week and, along with the CE committee, I began to explore ways that we could continue 

to be involved with the students of Flemington Public School. Scott Mission runs an after-school 

program there every day, and after contacting them, I began volunteering at their girls’ program on 

Wednesday afternoons. Jenna Benson came with me and each week we spent time with girls in grades 

2-5, playing games, doing bible study, and dancing. We also welcomed Scott Mission into our building 

for some of their after-school activities. It has been a good partnership as we seek to serve the 

Lawrence Heights neighbourhood together in Jesus’ name. 

  

  

 


